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Lilydale West 
Primary School 
Lilydale West Primary School is relatively well 

supplied with 69 parking spaces adjacent to the 

school. On a good day, the afternoon pickup of 

approximately 350 children from about 230 

families can be completed within eight minutes 

of the final school bell. Nearly all of the teachers 

are able to park within the school grounds 

leaving the street spaces available for parents. 

The time restrictions for each type of parking 

have been set at a generous level to reduce the 

likelihood of parking infringements. 

A map of the parking restrictions can be found 

on the school web site. 

 

YOU CAN HELP  

In the Mornings 
 KISS and GO. Use the 2 minute parking 

spaces located between the school gates 
in Bowen Road for KISS and GO only.  

 WALK and LEAVE. Use the 15 minute 
parking spaces in Bowen Road and 
Wilsons Lane to walk your children to the 
gate and leave them. 

 STAY A WHILE. Use the unrestricted 
parking adjacent to the school in Victoria 
Road, Bowen Road and Wilsons Lane 
when you plan to visit a teacher or have 
a chat. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT 

 Double park to collect or drop off 
children. 

 Stop in No Stopping areas 

 

YOU CAN HELP  

In the Afternoons  
Each parking space needs to be used by an 

average of four vehicles and the children may 

not be ready when you arrive. 

 WAIT IN THE CAR. Use the 15 minute 
parking spaces in Bowen Road and 
Wilsons Lane if you expect your children 
to arrive within two minutes of the final 
school bell or within two minutes of your 
arrival in the parking space. 

 WALK and COLLECT. Use the 
unrestricted spaces adjacent to the 
school in Bowen Road, Victoria Road 
and Wilsons Lane. 

 VISITING the SCHOOL. If you expect to 
stay longer, consider parking further from 
the school gates. There are unrestricted 
parking areas available in Bowen Road 
and in Wilsons Lane that are located 
beyond the end of the school all the way 
up to Albert Hill Road. 

 Stagger Arrival Times. The school 
supervises children for 15 minutes after 
the final bell. 

 Circulate when no space is available.  It 
will ensure that parked cars are able to 
leave the area as quickly as possible.  

 Consider Car Pooling or Walking to 
School to reduce the number of cars. 
Pooling and Walking won’t work for 
everyone but it all helps. 

 

 

 

 Use the accessible parking bays that are 
marked in blue if you are not entitled to 
use them. 


